
 

STAFF REPORT 

8/6/2025 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Andrew Simmons, P.E., Public Works Director/City Engineer  

SUBJECT: Amendment #4 to construction agreement with WGJ Enterprises Inc. (dba PCI) 

for the FY 2023-26 On-Call Striping Contract Project No. 083122 in an amount 

not-to-exceed $100,000. 
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Authorize City Manager to execute Amendment #4 to construction agreement with WGJ 

Enterprises Inc. (dba PCI) for the FY 2023-26 On-Call Striping Contract Project No. 083122 in an 

amount not-to-exceed $100,000. 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

 

In November 2022 City Council awarded a construction contract to WGJ Enterprises Inc. for the 

FY 2023-2026 On-Call Striping Contract Project No. 083122 with the option to amend through 

FY 25/26. City Council has awarded amendments #1-#3 for the FY 23/24 and FY 24/25. The 

services provided though this contract will address annual maintenance of City major and minor 

arterials striping. This work includes crosswalks, lane striping and pavement markings and bike 

lane striping as needed. Staff is recommending awarding this amendment #4 for WGJ Enterprises 

to provide on-call striping services for the FY 25/26 in the amount not-to-exceed $100,000.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

No fiscal impact. This amendment is included in the FY 25/26 budget in account #101-11-148-20-

334-608 (Street Striping Contract Services). 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 
 

1. Amendment #4  

 


